
Meeting Minutes – 4-9-24 @ 7pm
Hinsdale South Black & Gold Room

Present: Laurie Wyent, Joanna Petersen, Nehad Leonardson, Julie Sander,
Lana Johnson, Colleen Carroll, Trevor Hernandez, Samantha Maher
Sheahan, Rich Styczynski, Kerry Baur, Sara Cushing, Dr Hardy

● President: Lana Johnson

○ Welcome

○ Booster Buzz – going out tomorrow

○ Preparing for next year - Nehad President, Sarah Treasurer, Joanna
Secretary, still looking for VP; Will look into dates for Trivia Night and
Holiday Artisan Fair next year

● Vice President: Nehad Leonardson- Next weekend kids will be sharing
experience about Young Life

● Treasurer: Sara Cushing

○ Treasurer’s report -Numbers are good, high intake last month with Trivia
night and concession sales from football; Approved (1st Laurie / 2nd Kerry)

● Secretary: Joanna Peterson

○ Minutes from March meeting approved (1st Rich / 2nd Sara)

● Merchandise Sales: Julie Sander

○ Next lunchtime sale - next month

○ New spiritwear online (store up and running); Will sell to upcoming 8th
graders and figure out better way to get them ordered items

● Post Prom – Colleen

○ BBQ Fundraiser recap- $1250 profit

○ Class of 2023 yard sign sales recap- 97 sold and list send to be ready for
pickup at circle drive on April 25th from 4-6

■ People volunteered to help with distribution of the signs



○ Volunteers for post-prom- need one more, but feel confident

○ Graduation Scoreboard Shout Out Fundraiser running through
April-more info will be sent out to promote in coming weeks

● Teacher Appreciation: Kerry B- First week in May (Faculty and Staff so
planning for 300); Will give treats on Tuesday May 7th picked

● Special Olympics: Colleen- Soccer tournament on May 5th, thinking to grill, but
need to keep hot, maybe sandwiches. Special Olympics pays for the lunches
(around $3.50 per lunch); Will get free ice cream coupons from DQ; Will ask for
student volunteers (NHS, Key CLub, Etc)

● Updates from Dr. Hardy- Thank you for help with the Lock-In, it was alot of fun;
Solar Eclipse was great, but a Board member invited everyone to come so had to
turn some people away as for students; NHS induction is on Thursday night; 230
Prom tickets sold; Looking into switching it up for Breakfast Club Awards and
celebrate with family AND peers; Testing Week is this week, hope to see average
go up as take it year to year; Musical next week (25th Annual Putnam Spelling
Bee) Thurs-Sat; Still advocating for off campus lunch and hope to change boards
mind, but nothing has changed; April 17th meeting with New Superintendent

● New Business

○ Need to get someone else on Bank Account

○ Leaders for next year – need a new VP

● Meeting Adjourns-7:45

Next Meeting – Tuesday May 14


